

BLOOM PUBLIC SCHOOL

Vasant Kunj, New Delhi

4th January 2019

Dear Parent

This is with reference to DOE circular no. PS/DE/2018/506 dated 26/12/2018 posted on school website and in continuation to our circular/notification dated 29/12/2018 regarding Compliance of Safety Guidelines for Private Van/Cab users.

This is to remind you that the school will not allow you to use these illegal private vans/cabs once the school re-opens.

Till the compliance of safety guidelines of Private Van/Cabs are made, please note the following:

- 1) You are to drop and pick up your child from school. Kindly inform the school about any such arrangement that you have made.
- 2) The school buses have a few vacant seats in certain routes. You can avail school bus facility on first come first serve basis. This facility will be available for 3 months i.e. till March 2019. Kindly contact School Front Office.

Principal